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I support this measure. Our deer elk and sheep numbers are rapidly declining and 

hound hunting is the most useful and reliable way to harvest and control lion 

numbers. This method is the best way to harvest a specific sex and age class of 

lions. Bring back hound hunting and hounds men for the conservation of our 

ungulates  


